
 

State Controller’s Office 
State Government Reporting 

Open House 2025 
 

Please join us for a virtual review of FY 23/24 
Budgetary/Legal Financial Reports 

 

May 5 – May 9 
9:00 a.m. – 3:45 p.m. 

 

Reservations are required and scheduled in 45-minute increments. 
Please follow booking instructions and answer all required fields on reservation page. 

 
Click here to book a reservation 

 
The period to make reservations, changes, or cancellations is from 

March 28 – April 11, 2025. 
 

Should you have any questions, please email BLFinRep@sco.ca.gov 
 

This will be a virtual event via Microsoft Teams. 
 

 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SCOVirtualOpenHouse@cacontroller.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/
mailto:BLFinRep@sco.ca.gov
https://x.com/CAController
https://www.facebook.com/CAController
https://www.instagram.com/californiacontroller
https://www.linkedin.com/company/california-state-controllers



